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NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER
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WELCOME
TO THE

BULLETIN

ANewsletter
for the Residents of

Ladera
The Bulletin is a monthly 

newsletter mailed to all Ladera 
residents. Each newsletter will be 
filled with valuable information 
about the community, local area 
activities, school information, 
and more.

If you are involved with a school 
group, play group, scouts, sports 
team, social group, etc., and 
would like to submit an article 
for the newsletter, you can do 
so online at www.PEELinc.com. 
Personal news (announcements, 
accolades/ honors/ celebrations, 
etc.) are also welcome as long as 
they are from area residents.

GO GREEN! Subscribe via 
Peelinc.com to have an email sent 
to you with a link to a PDF of 
the newsletter, or have an email 
sent to you instead of having a 
newsletter mailed to you!

Carl Johnson served on the Ladera HOA 
Board the first year it was handed over to 
the residents from Taylor Morrison, the 
developer of our community. Serving on 
any HOA board is time consuming and 
at times, very frustrating. To volunteer 
to serve means a person has a passion for 
keeping the community in tip top shape 
and the residents happy.

On behalf of the board we would like 
to thank Carl for the work he did this 
past year as an inaugural member of 
the HOA board. Under his leadership, 
the landscaping in the neighborhood is 
greatly improved. He kept us grounded 
and on task. It was an honor to have 
him on the board and he will be missed.

Carl Johnson Retires 
from the Ladera HOA Board

Recap of Ladera HOA Annual Meeting
 on March 8, 2017

Thanks to all who attended this meeting. 
Your input is valued! The board works for 
you and wants to make Ladera the best 
community possible.

• There were 41 residents in attendance 
and the additional 37 who were unable to 
attend, sent in proxies for the election of 
a new board member and decision to raise 
delinquent dues fees.

•  Maneesh Sharma (see article), was elected to 
a 3-year term to the Ladera HOA Board.

• Outgoing board member, Carl Johnson 
(see article), was recognized for his invaluable 
contribution to the community.

• There will be a $100 assessment to cover 
emergency, unbudgeted expenses for 2017. 
The reserve study (or Rainy Day Fund study) 
indicated there should be $26,000 put aside 
for these unplanned expenses. This assessment 
will be in the July 1, 2017 HOA Dues bill and 
will be due by August 31, 2017. (see article in 
February issue of the Ladera Newsletter).

• Monty Parker, a Ladera resident and 
current Bee Cave City Council Member, 
spoke to the group about the upcoming 
election. Monty is running for re-election! 
Election day is Saturday, May 6 at Bee 
Cave City Hall located in the Hill Country 
Galleria. We endorse Monty for re-election 
because he has kept not only the best interest 
of Ladera forefront, but also the city of Bee 
Cave.(see article)

• A discussion of a late fee increase of 
$50 per month was discussed and voted on. 
Although most were in favor, we needed 67% 

of homeowner’s approval, but only had 37 
homeowners were in favor, so the change did 
not pass. Please remember the quarterly HOA 
dues are due 15 days after the beginning of each 
quarter and will incur a late fee after that. If 
delinquencies continue to occur and interfere 
with cash flow, an increase in late fees will be 
considered again. Please pay on time.

• Four committees were formed to enhance 
the community. (see article)
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Partners in Hope Lake Travis
2nd Annual Volunteer Appreciation Family Event

Food. Live Music. Cash Bar. Silent Auction. Door Prizes
Sunday, April 9, 2017

4:30 - 7:00pm

Visit us at www.partnersinhopelaketravis.org

Iron Wolf Event Center
101 County Road 409, Spicewood, TX 78669

All past, current & future volunteers and their families welcome!

EMERGENCY NUMBERS
EMERGENCY ................................................................... 911
Fire ...................................................................................... 911
Ambulance .......................................................................... 911
Police Department ..............................................512-314-7590
Sheriff – Non-Emergency ....................................512-974-0845
Travis County ESD No.6/Lake Travis Fire Rescue
 Administration Office ......................................512-266-2533
Travis County Animal Control ............................512-972-6060

SCHOOLS
Lake Travis ISD ...................................................512-533-6000
Lake Travis High School ......................................512-533-6100
Lake Travis Middle School...................................512-533-6200
Lake Travis Elementary ........................................512-533-6300
Lake Pointe Elementary .......................................512-533-6500

UTILITIES
Austin Energy  .....................................................512-322-9100
Texas Gas Service
 Custom Service .............................................1-800-700-2443
 Emergencies .....................................................512-370-8609
 Call Before You Dig .........................................512-472-2822
AT&T
 New Service ..................................................1-800-464-7928
 Repair ...........................................................1-800-246-8464
 Billing ...........................................................1-800-858-7928
Time Warner Cable
 Customer Service .............................................512-485-5555
 Repairs.............................................................512-485-5080
Austin/Travis County Hazardous Waste ..............512-974-4343

OTHER NUMBERS
Bee Cave City Hall ..............................................512-767-6600
Bee Cave Library .................................................512-767-6620
Municipal Court .................................................512-767-6630
Lake Travis Postal Office ......................................512-263-2458
Lakeway Regional Medical Center .......................512-571-5000
City of Bee Cave ....................................www.beecavetexas.com

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc. .............................................................512-263-9181
Editor ................................................................. Andrea Willott
Advertising ..........................................advertising@peelinc.com

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

On Wednesday, March 8, Maneesh Sharma was elected to the 
Ladera HOA Board for a three year term. Maneesh and his family 
have lived in Ladera since July 2014. He immigrated from India, 
where he was born and raised. He received his graduate education 
from Canadian University and currently is in management for a 
semi-conductor company in Austin. His children attend Lake Travis 
Independent schools and his wife practices dentistry. When Maneesh 
is not traveling for his job, he works from home giving him time 
to contribute to the board. He says he is excited to be on the board 
and asks that residents support our community to continue to make 
is a great place to live!

Newly Elected Ladera HOA 
Board Member
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True Grit, AG Jeans, Vineyard Vines , Southern Tide, Johnnie-O, Tommy Bahama, Robert Graham, Southern Marsh, Nat Nast, 

Bugatchi, Rowdy, Gentlemen, 7 For All Mankind, Citizens of Humanity, 34 Heritage Jeans, Johnston Murphy, Cole Haan, Hickey 

Freeman, Under Armour, Lauren James, Hugo Boss, Jude Connally, Jadelynn Brooke, Madison Creek, Bronte, Dylan

Tuxedo Rentals – Onsite Tailor

2901 S Capital of Texas HWY
Austin, TX 78746

(Located next to Nordstrom’s)
512.906.0977

12701 Hill Country Blvd.,  
Bee Cave, Texas 78738

(Next to Barnes & Nobles in the Hill Country Galleria)
512.243.8808

Clothing for Men, Women and Kids

Monty Parker, a Ladera resident, is up for re-election to the Bee 
Cave City Council. If you have ever attended a Bee Cave City 
Council meeting, and I encourage you to do so, you will find that 
Monty has done his homework on the issues our city faces. He 
ALWAYS acts in the best interest of the city’s citizens. He loves 
the people and welcomes interaction with them. He listens and 
encourages feedback from all of us.

Please go to his Facebook Group Page called “Monty’s Bee Cave 
Buzz”. He is timely in his communications which update citizens on 
current and future actions by the city council. Bee Cave is exploding 
with new development. Not all developers act in our best interest, 
but Monty has and will continue to do so. A current example is the 
development of the Backyard right off Bee Cave Parkway between 
the Central Park and the new Hill Country Indoor Sports center. 
Monty fought to have the developer include access to Highway 71, 
for safety and traffic purposes. Because of his dedication to doing the 
best thing for the community, this developer must acquire access from 
both Bee Cave Parkway and Highway 71 to proceed with his project.

Monty’s biography is on the Bee Cave City website at:
http://beecavetexas.gov/city-government/city-council/council-

member-monty-parker

He needs your vote to continue in this very important position. 
Your votes are extremely important, so you can vote early from April 
24-May 2 or on election day, Saturday May 6. The polling place is 
at Bee Cave City Hall in the Hill Country Galleria.

In addition, incumbent Bee Cave City Council members Kara 
King and Marie Lowan are also up for re-election. They, too, have 
done an outstanding job for the community.

Re-elect Monty Parker to the Bee Cave City Council
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The Board of Directors is in the process of forming 
committees for Ladera. We are looking for resident 
volunteers to join these committees and advise the 
board on the different areas listed below. Please look 
out for more information in your inbox. Volunteers 
may submit their request to join a committee through 

the community website, www.laderahoa.org. 

Traffic/Speeding Committee

Beautification Committee

Social Committee

Zoning/Civic Advocacy Committee

Ladera Committees 
Seeking Members

QualityPrintingOfAustin.com
512.263.9181

From design to print to mail,
Quality Printing can help you
with all of your printing needs! 

If you have articles you would like to sell, Ladera will be having 
the semi-annual neighborhood garage sale on the following dates

Friday, April 7 - 8am - Noon 

Saturday, April 8 - 8am - Noon 

Sunday, April 9 - 8am - Noon 

You can contact FirstService Residential with questions at 
infoaustin@fsresidential.com.

SPRING-SEMI ANNUAL 
NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE SALE
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NOW ENROLLING

CCOA-WESTLAKE 
8100 Bee Caves Rd 
Austin, TX 78746 
512.329.6633

CCOA NORTHWEST AUSTIN 
6507 Jester Boulevard 

Building 2 
Austin, TX 78750 
512.795.8300

CCOA-STEINER RANCH
4308 N. Quinlan Park Rd. 

Suite 100 
Austin, TX 78732 

512.266.6130

childrenscenterofaustin.com

The ladies from Ladera are invited to happy hour from 
5pm-7pm the first Wednesday of each month at the rooftop 
bar at the Sonesta Hotel. This is a great way to meet new 
friends and catch up on all things Ladera and Bee Cave. If 

you have questions, please contact:

Charlotte Parker at charlotte.parker@ymail.com

LADERA LADIES HAPPY HOUR

All residents are invited to the Ladera Neighborhood 
Spring Fling on Saturday, April 8th from 1-3 pm. Come to 
the cul-de-sac at 3703 Tordera for a fun time and a great way 
to meet your neighbors. There will be a Petting Zoo, Kids 
Barrel Train, Pictures with the Easter Bunny and Bunny 

Hop Dance Party with a DJ!

LADERA NEIGHBORHOOD 
SPRING FLING

Kidz  Maze  Mania

© 2007. Feature Exchange

Help the kids get the roller coaster
through the maze. Everyone gets
cotton candy if they get through the
maze in time.
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Your investments should match up with your 
long term goals and desires.  Just choosing 
a general risk tolerance of conservative, 
moderate, or aggressive is not an adequate way 
to determine the best portfolio mix.  We have 

512.369.3817

2806 Flintrock Trace, Ste. A203 Lakeway, TX 78738
retirebetter@platinumwealthadvisory.com

Securities offered through GF Investment Services, LLC. Member FINRA/SIPC. Investment Advisory Services 
offered through Global Financial Private Capital, LLC, an SEC Registered Investment Adviser.

WHAT IS YOUR RISK NUMBER?

Go to PlatinumWealthAdvisory.com/blog to determine your  
risk number today or give us a call to get started.

found that using a specific Risk Score matched 
to your unique situation is the best way to 
allocate assets.  Knowing how much you stand 
to gain...or lose is exceptionally important to 
managing the success of your investment plan.

Do you know if your investment plan 
matches up with your actual desired risk?

RISK

45
RISK

46
RISK

47
RISK

48
RISK

44
RISK

43
RISK

42
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the Ladera Bulletin contents, or loan said 
contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, 
e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, 
or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of 
law without written or expressed permission from the Ladera Homeowners Association 
and Peel Inc. The information in the Ladera Bulletin is exclusively for the private use 
of Ladera residents only.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

STEVE’S PLUMBING
REPAIR
• Water Pressure Problems
• Sewer & Drain Service
• Fiber Optic Drain
   Line Inspections
• Free Estimates
• Satisfaction Guaranteed

Steve Brougher
2605 Buell Ave

Master License: M-39722

512.276.7476
satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
�ber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service 

Steve Brougher
276-7476  ∙ 2605 Buell Ave

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR
Master 
License: 

M-39722

satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
�ber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service 

Steve Brougher
276-7476  ∙ 2605 Buell Ave

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR
Master 
License: 

M-39722

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

Dee Woods
dwoods@peelinc.com • 512.502.4261

Sales Representative

The single-use plastic bag was invented in Sweden in 1962. The first 
application was the shopping bag. Over 1/3 of all plastic production is for 
packaging designed for short-term use. Plastic bags are made from natural 
gas or petroleum that formed over millions of years, yet they are often used 
for mere minutes before being discarded to make their way to dumps or 
incinerators, if they don’t blow away and end up as litter first. In landfills 
and waterways, plastic is persistent, lasting for hundreds of years, breaking 
into smaller pieces and leaching out chemical components as it ages, but 
never fully disappearing. Animals confuse the bags with food and they 
can end of entangled, injured or dead. Studies have shown that plastic 
from discarded bags actually soak up additional pollutants like pesticides 
and industrial waste that are in the ocean and delivers it to sea life. The 
harmful substance can then move up the food chain to the food people 
eat. Plastics and the various additives that they contain have been tied to a 
number of human health concerns, including disruption of the endocrine 
and reproductive systems, infertility and a possible link to some cancers.

In 2014 it was said that 100 billion plastic bags pass through the hands 
of consumers every year, almost 1 bag per person, each day, laid end-to-
end they could circle the equator 1,330 times. Many cities are looking 
for ways to reduce the plastic litter that blights landscapes and clogs 
sewers and streams. Single use plastics (bags, soda/water/juice bottles, 
etc.) are damaging our environment and threatening the value of our 
communities. To discourage use, some larger cities have instituted a bag 
charge to discourage single use plastics. Some are even discouraging the 
use of paper bags and rewarding customers that bring their own reusable 
bags. We can save taxpayer dollars by committing to using reusable bags 
at grocery stores and even when shopping in the mall.

Several Texas cities have either instituted a charge/reward system or 
declined to not “ban the bag” and instead create recycling programs. Of 
note, Brownsville, Corpus Christi, El Paso, Freer, Fort Stockton, Kermit, 
Laguna Vista, Laredo, Midland, Odessa, Port Aransas, South Padre Island 
and Waco. Galveston has postponed a vote to sometime this year. Governor 
Greg Abbott has ruled against some of the miscellaneous ordinances, but 
it appears to affect those passed for solid waste management purposes 
only. Most cities have passed ordinances for other purposes, such as Ft. 
Stockton…to protect cattle and horses (they eat then die) and coastal 
wildlife. San Antonio District Council member, Chris Medina, said it best, 
“If we could just stop using them, we could clean up our environment, 
protect waterways and wildlife, reduce maintenance costs and reserve our 
taxpayer dollars for better uses like street improvements or education”.

TALKING TRASH - Paper or Plastic? 
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